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Sunday, March 18th 
 9:15am	 Breakfast in the Fellowship Hall
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Chapel
 9:30am	 Adult Sunday School - Fellowship Hall
10:10am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship 
1-3pm		  Christy Baby Shower
 5:30pm 	 Youth

Monday, March 19th
 4:30pm	 Children’s Advisory Committee
 5:30pm	 Missions Committee

Wednesday, March 21st
  4:15pm 	 Garden Meeting
  5:30pm 	 Dinner
  6:15pm	 Children & Youth 
  6:15pm 	 Midweek Bible Study
		  Guest Speaker: Ken Merrifield
  7:00pm 	 Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, March 22nd
 9am-2pm	 Day of Prayer - Open Sanctuary
  12:00pm	 Craft Club - FLC 
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
    6:30pm 	 TriCounty Bridge

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
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Wednesday, March 21st

Menu	 	 	 	 	 Volunteers
Chicken w/ Wild Rice Casserole	 Joyce Parker
Green Beans	 	 	 	 Billie Jean Poynter
Dressing	 	 	 	 Pat Waddle
Bread and Dessert	 	 	 Jenny Watkins	

Sanctuary Flowers
If you would like to honor or remember someone by placing flowers 
in the sanctuary, the fifth Sunday of April is available.
If you are interested, please contact Ann Hacker at (606)528-8969.

Cookbooks are here!

We are pleased to report that we have cookbooks for sale in the 
office. The price is $25 and we think you’ll agree that they are 
beautiful and packed with wonderful recipes.  The proceeds from 
the sales will be divided between our White Flag Ministry and the 
Mustard Seed Garden.

www.corbinfbc.org

Youth Passport Trip Update: 
Mark your calendars for June 24-29! The youth are heading to 
Washington DC for Passport Camp this summer.   The cost per 
student is $200 and scholarships will be available. Call Pamela at 
the church office (528-4738)  to add your name to the list.  A $50 
deposit is due by April 15 to reserve a spot.

Holy Week

First Baptist Church of Corbin will be hosting the Good Friday 
Service and lunch on March 30th. Lunch will be served at 11:15am 
and worship will begin at 12:00pm.  
The kitchen crew plans to provide vegetable soup and vegetable 
beef soup but would like your help with the sandwiches and 
desserts. A sign-up sheet is available in the office or you may call 
528-4738.

It's Twin Boys!

Please join us for a baby shower honoring Myrisa Christy.

Sunday, March 18, 2018
1:00-3:00pm

At the home of Lindsay Lowe
1913 S Lake Avenue

Registered at Amazon and Wal-Mart

O.W.L.S.
Come join the O.W.L.S. for an overnight trip to Western Kentucky April 
3rd and 4th. Our trip will include a stop at Chaney’s Berry Farm for the 
best ice cream in Kentucky, the Federal Grove Inn in Albany, Kentucky 
for the evening meal, the Corvette Museum, and the Historic Railway 
Museum, time permitting.  The lodging cost is $45 per person (double 
occupancy). Participants are also responsible for the cost of museum 
tickets and meals.  Reservations should be made by Sunday, March 18th. 
For additional info, contact Nettie Sosh at 215-1061.



        

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: 	 Austin Carty
		  528-9241

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:       	Ann Hacker
		  528-8969

USHERS & GREETERS
March 18, 2018

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Myrisa Christy
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Nettie Sosh
4. Bill Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Ron Herd
5. Stan Brasher
6. Steve Surmont
6. Gary Motz
7. David Landrum

March 11th Summary:
		             Budget Offerings:       $             8,323.00
		   YTD  Budget Offerings:        $        256,353.99
                                         YTD Budget Goal:        $        231,448.00
                                               Loose Change:        $                   90.48			 
		  Cold Weather Ministry:        $                 100.00
                                               

Loose change received in March will benefit the Mustard Seed Garden

March 18th:
	 Nursery:		  Fredina Cobb and Rebecca Daniel 
	 Children’s Church: 	 Lori Barton and Jane Chandler
				    April Carty and Colleen Darabant

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Fifth Sunday in Lent
March 18, 2018

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 51:1-12

Hebrews 5:5-10
John 12:20-33

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
God So Loved the World

Sermon by Austin Carty
“I Have Glorified It, and I Will Glorify It Again”

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, March 18th
are placed in honor of my mother, VIRGINIA HAWKINS

and in memory of my father, JIM HAWKINS
by

Marsha and Danny Barnett

A gift has been given in memory of 
CAROLYN VON GRUENIGEN WALKER

by 
Dave and Pat Huff

Following Sunday worship on Palm Sunday 
(March 25th),  we will have an Egg hunt for all children up 

through 5th grade. It will be held at the Rotary Park (weather permitting). 
We are now collecting Easter eggs filled with individually wrapped candy. 
Bring your donations to the office any time during the week or on Sunday 

morning. Children of the community will be invited and many eggs will be 
needed. 

The Southeast Kentucky Ministerial Alliance invites you to Holy 
Week services March 26- 30, 2018.  The schedule for lunch is 
11:15am and worship at 12:00pm at the following locations:

March 26 - Corbin Nazarene
March 27 - West Corbin Christian
March 28 - Christian Care Communities
March 29- Grace on the Hill United Methodist Church
March 30 - First Baptist Church of Corbin

Maundy Thursday - March 29th - 7:30 p.m.

Next Wednesday evening, March 21, we will have a special guest, 
pastor Ken Merrifield, who will be presenting an opportunity for 
members of our church to get involved with a local mentoring 
program that will be offered next school year in coordination with 
Corbin Independent Schools. Please make plans to join us for this so 
that you can learn more about this wonderful opportunity. 

First Baptist Church of Morehead, Kentucky invites you to an 
Installation Service for Alex Lockridge on April 15, 2018 at 10:45 am. 
The service will be followed with a luncheon in the fellowship hall. We 
are thankful for the role you played in Alex's life and ministry, and we 
would be overjoyed to celebrate this day with you. Blessings on your 
church and its ministries! 


